
 

 ANGUS LICENSING BOARD 
 
MINUTE of the Special MEETING of the ANGUS LICENSING BOARD held in the Town and County 
Hall, Forfar on Monday 14 May 2018 at 3pm. 
 
Present: Councillors CRAIG FOTHERINGHAM, RICHARD MOORE, BRIAN BOYD, COLIN 

BROWN, BRENDA DURNO, DAVID FAIRWEATHER, ALEX KING, GAVIN NICOL 
AND BETH WHITESIDE. 

 
Councillor Fotheringham, Convener, in the Chair. 
 

1. APOLOGY 
 

An apology for absence was intimated on behalf of Councillor David Lumgair. 
 

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
The Board agreed to note that no declarations of interest were made. 
 

3. PERSONAL LICENCE – NOTICE OF CONVICTION  
 

With reference to Article 3 of the minute of meeting of this Board of 4 May 2018, there was 
submitted Report No LB 30/18 by the Clerk advising the Board of the notification of a 
conviction received in respect of a Personal Licence holder, Paula Ross, the confirmation of 
the conviction received from the Depute Chief Constable Designate dated 3 April 2018 and the 
recommendation in respect of that conviction, and asking the Board to consider and determine 
what order, if any, required to be made in respect of the personal licence. 
 
The members noted the contents of the correspondence received from Police Scotland dated 
3 April 2018 and it was noted that Ms Ross had confirmed the conviction by email on 18 April 
2018. 
 
The Clerk advised members that due to circumstances, Ms Ross was unable to attend the 
meeting. 
 
Constable Reid, Police Scotland then gave full details of the conviction and discussion took 
place. 
 
The Board noted the position and agreed to take no action but that Ms Ross be given a 
warning of the possible consequences of any future adverse reports. 
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